
 
                    

CANCELLATION  
NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 

The Monterey County  
Budget Committee Meetings 

are cancelled on 
Wednesday, November 30th, 2016 

and 
Wednesday, December 21st, 2016 

 
The next Special Meeting is on  
Monday, December 12th, 2016 

at 2:30 p.m. in the Monterey Room 
(Located at the Government Center, 

              168 W. Alisal Street, 2nd Floor, Salinas, CA) 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Paul Lewis at the Monterey County Administrative 
Office (831) 755-5115. 

 


